
 

   
 

   

INCREASED TRANSPARANCY WITH NEW 
EAST PENN SCHOOL DISTRICT MENUS 

Monday, April 3, 2017 
 
Starting today, parents and students from East Penn School District will be pleasantly surprised with their 
new online school menus. Nutrislice, web site and free smartphone app, is powering the updated EPSD 
school menus. The nutrition program has just launched an interactive menu tool that provides greater insight 
and information about their menus.  
 
The website, https://eastpennsd.nutrislice.com/ lets parents and students view pictures, descriptions, 
nutritional information, special diets filters, and get carb counts for each day’s menu! You can also access 
menus via the free mobile app available on the iTunes App Store for iPhone users or on Google Play for 
Android-powered smartphones.  
 
East Penn School District was asked to participate as a pilot group to launch this new program. In the 
upcoming 2017-18 school year we will be utilizing this program, therefore eliminating the standard menu the 
EPSD population is currently used to seeing. There is a link available located above for all EPSD website 
visitors. The phone app is also available for viewing menus at any time. 
 
Paul Vlasics & Molly Snyder 
Food Service Directors 
610-965-1680 
pvlasics@eastpennsd.org OR mbsnyder@eastpennsd.org  
 
If you’d like more information about this topic, or to schedule an interview with us directors, please do not 
hesitate to call or email us. 

 
Menus pictured above represent sample menus and not actual menu items at your school. 
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